
CENTRALPLATTE NRD 

Board Meeting Minutes 
October 25, 2018 

CALL TO ORDER: Chairman Jim Bendfeldt called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m. 
He reported that the NRD abides by the Open Meetings Act in conducting business and 
said that a copy of the Open Meetings Act was displayed on the south wall of the 
conference room, that the Board reserves the right to change the order of an item on the 
agenda, and some items on the agenda are subject to closed session. 

ATTENDANCE: 

LeRoy Arends 
Jim Bendfeldt 
Alicia Haussler 
Chris Henry 
Brian Keiser 
Ed Kyes 

Board members present were: 
Dwayne Margritz 
Charles Maser 
Jerry Milner 
Keith Ostermeier 
Doug Reeves 
Mick Reynolds 

Bob Schanou 
Steve Sheen 
Keith Stafford 
Ed Stoltenberg 
Deborah V anMatre 
Jerry Wiese 

Excused absences: Barry Obermiller, Marvion Reichert and Jay Richeson 

Staff present: Lyndon Vogt- General Manager, Jesse Mintken - Assistant Manager, 
Dianne Miller - Administrative Director, Mark Czaplewski - District Biologist, Kelly 
Cole - Programs Coordinator, Marcia Lee - Information/Education Specialist, Sandy 
Noecker - Data Compliance Officer, Luke Zakrzewski- GIS Image Analyst, Tricia 
Dudley- Resources Conservationist, Courtney Widup - Water Resources Technician. 

Others present - Randy Zach- NE Public Power District Columbus, Neil Bankson -
Central City. 

MEETING NOTICES: Chairman Bendfeldt reported that the notices of the meeting 
had been published in the Grand Island Independent and the news release was provided to 
other media outlets in the District. 

MEETING MINUTES: Alicia Haussler made the motion to approve the September 
board meeting minutes. Deborah VanMatre seconded the motion. Board members 
voting in favor were LeRoy Arends, Alicia Haussler, Ed Kyes, Keith Ostermeier, Mick 
Reynolds, Keith Stafford, Ed Stoltenberg and Deborah V anMatre. Board members 
abstaining were Jim Bendfeldt, Chris Henry, Brian Keiser, Dwayne Margritz, Jerry 
Milner, Doug Reeves, Bob Schanou, Steve Sheen and Jerry Wiese. Motion failed to get a 
quorum (17 board members present, 8 voted in favor, 9 abstained). Mick Reynolds 
explained that even if a board member had not attended the previous meeting if they read 
the minutes and approved of them they could vote yes on the motion to approve. 












